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Our Ref: GLGN1620 

24/11/2022 

Dear Stakeholder 

Consultation on the revision of GLGN1620 Issue 1 Guidance on the Application of 
the Control of Electromagnetic Fields at Work Regulations. 

 

The Energy Standards Committee has considered the business case for change to revise GLGN1620 issue 

one, they would welcome your comments on this change. 

GLGN1620 issue one was prepared to provide a simple methodology for employers in the railway 

environment to understand what they need to do to comply with the Control of Electromagnetic Fields at 

Work Regulations 2016. It was intended to be read alongside the HSE publication ‘A guide to the Control 

of Electromagnetic Fields at Work Regulations 2016’(HSG 281). 

We would like to have your comments and have provided a consultation form for you to use. Our 

consultation closes on 21 December 2022, all comments submitted by that date will be considered, we 

are unlikely to be able to respond to comments received after that date. Your comments and personal 

information (name, job title and organisation) will be recorded in the consultation response summary 

circulated to standards committees and other interested parties in the rail industry to assist with 

informed responses to your comments. All consultation comments and your personal information will be 

published on the standards consultations site (https://consultations.rssb.co.uk/) unless you ask us not to 

publish your personal information. 

I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your time.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Cristina Musat 
Project Manager 

(email: Cristina.Musat@rssb.co.uk) 
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